

Sunny Hills PTA

Membership

Who can join?

Anyone! Parents, students, teachers, staff, grandparents, neighbors, and even local businesses can become PTA members. By joining, you show your support for Sunny Hills Elementary, our children's education, and the PTA's goal to make a difference in the lives of ALL children.

	Membership Option	s & Extras	
		nergency shelter supplies,	al:
	nbership: \$10 d be a community member, grandpa ity members do not have access to a	arent, or other	al:
PTA Teacher/Staff Membership: \$10 Enrolls one staff member or teacher and includes one vote at PTA meetings, access to the Student Directory and all PTA benefits.			al:
ktras:	Tay daductible and somewhatt-	had Tati	al:
Donate to the PTA: Tax-deductible and corporate match Sponsor a PTA Membership: \$10			al: al:
Help support a membership for families, staff, and teachers.		1000	aii
	complete the following me	-	
Member Name:		email	
nd Member Name: or Family Membership)		email	
ddress:			
	Zip:	Phone: ()	
o Check here if you do <u>not</u> w		Phone: ()	
o Check here if you do <u>not</u> wo Check here if you work for	Zip :	Phone: () the school directory ts program. Name:	
o Check here if you do <u>not</u> wo Check here if you work for tudent:	Zip: zip:	Phone: () the school directory ts program. Name: Gra	



Dear Sunny Hills Families,

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year at Sunny Hills! Whether you are new to our community or returning, we are thrilled to have you join us. We anticipate another exciting year filled with engaging events that foster connections among families while supporting Sunny Hills.

This year, our PTA theme is "Empowering Together: Supporting Education, Strengthening Community." This theme embodies our mission to empower parents, teachers, and students to collaborate in enhancing educational opportunities and building a strong sense of community within our school. Our goal is to ensure every student thrives socially, emotionally, and academically.

There are numerous ways you can contribute to our students' success—by offering your time, talents, opinions, volunteering at events, contributing financially, or sharing resources. Together, we can maximize our impact and enhance our children's potential. Please take a moment to visit our website at www.sunnyhillspta.org during the EVP process and consider joining us as a member of the Sunny Hills PTA for the 2024-2025 school year.

What does membership mean for you?

It means having the flexibility to volunteer as much or as little as you like, participating in our four membership meetings where your voice and vote help shape our priorities, and influencing how our resources are used to benefit Sunny Hills. Your membership also supports the advocacy efforts of local, state, and national PTAs for students everywhere.

By becoming a member, you directly support programs such as:

- Classroom Enrichment (including financial support for each teacher and specialist)
- Art Programs
- Eager Reader
- Reflections
- Educational Enrichment Grants
- Community Outreach Support
- Fun Family/Community Events

We invite you to join us on Monday, October 21st at 6:30 PM for our first PTA General Membership Meeting of the year. Everyone is welcome! These gatherings provide a fantastic opportunity to connect with other families, stay informed about upcoming initiatives, and hear from Principal Brandy Falk. Look out for more details as the date approaches.

Thank you for your unwavering support. Should you have any questions or wish to explore further ways to get involved, please feel free to contact me anytime. I'm always happy to help!

Warm regards, Lauren Stephenson, Sunny Hills PTA President Mom to Janie (4th grade) & Abram (Sunny Hills Alum) president@sunnyhillspta.org